
Heatherbrook Homeowner’s Association  
PO Box 935  

Paoli, PA 19301 

heatherbrookhomes@gmail.com  

http://heatherbrookhomes.info 

 

HOMEOWNER COMMUNICATION 

 
May 15, 2017 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

There will be a General Meeting for all Heatherbrook Residents Thursday, May 25th at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Valley Ponds Clubhouse. We also have the following updates for the community: 

 

1) Mulch. Weather permitting, this is expected to be done mid-May.  

 

2) Tree Trimming/Thinning. This is on the schedule during the summer. 

 

3) Paving. We expect this to happen late May or early June. We are still waiting for an exact 

date, but please be advised there will be NO PARKING in the guest lots beginning the evening 

prior through the day of the paving. As always, there is no street parking permitted anywhere 

on Heather Way or its side streets. If you do not have room in the driveway or garage for your 

guests, cars can be moved temporarily to Valley Ponds Drive as a last resort.  

 

4) Entrance to Community. We have already replaced the American Flag and we anticipate re-

doing the front landscaping and signage this summer.  

 

5) Yard Sale. Heatherbrook is invited to participate in the Valley Ponds Community Yard Sale 

on Saturday, June 10th between 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.  

 

6) Website. Please visit our new website at http://heatherbrookhomes.info and register there to 

receive news about our community much more quickly and easily.  

 

We hope to see everyone at the meeting. Please send any items you wish to add to the agenda to the 

Board at the above email address or by using the contact form on our website.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Heatherbrook Homeowner’s Association 

file://///192.168.0.106/j$/n_drive/home%20folders/heather/My%20Documents/Heatherbrook%20HOA/heatherbrookhomes@gmail.com%20
http://heatherbrookhomes.info/
http://heatherbrookhomes.info/

